
Report of Pastor for Engagement  

Pastor Liz Frey  

June 2021 

Funerals Richard Long inurnment, May 12, 2021  

Baptisms Lydia Wood Holland, May 15, 2021  

    Lydia Shaw, May 16, 2021  

Podcast  

We’ve recorded two episodes recently about Summer and Tree 4 Hope in Guatemala with 

special guests Jennifer and David Hope-Tringali.  

Covid-19 Task Force  

The task force had been meeting every other week, however we have transitioned to “as 

needed meetings” to discuss the situation surrounding Covid-19. We meet on May 11 and 14 

due to the changes the CDC made on May 13. 

Give Serve Lead  

I met with the Give Serve Lead team on May 13 to discuss plans for the fall. I introduced some 

ideas I had surrounding service with hopes of getting folks re-engaged this fall. 

Worship Team  

The worship team meet on May 19 to discuss summer and fall plans for returning to worship.  

Community Outreach Ministries and Missions  

Both teams met in May to discuss upcoming events. Please consider participating in the Giving 

Tree in July and the Bread Sale in August. The Missions team will also be spotlighting a ministry 

of the ELCA, the Military Chaplaincy program on June 12-13.  

Faith Formation Task Force  

I met with the Faith Formation task force on May 19 to hear more about their plans for this fall 

as well as for some brainstorming.  

West Shore Conference  

I met with our conference for our final business session before September. We discussed our 

integration with another conference. Beginning after synod assembly, we will be a larger 

conference, which will consist of all of Cumberland County.  

Open House  



What an amazing event! It was wonderful to be with so many folks on May 22-23. 

First Call Theological Education   

I met with my first call colleagues on Thursday, May 27. We were joined by our Episcopalian 

counterparts as well as Pastor Richard Jorgensen. 

 

 

 

 


